ATTACHMENT A


Date:
Address
Dear ___________
Thank you for your participation in the __(old contractor’s)____________ youth program.

The program in which you are enrolled is made possible by federal Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA) funding received from the City of Los Angeles.  The City is required to periodically review the youth system, which sometimes results in program changes.  The City-funded WIOA program changed on July 1, 2017 and your program services will be provided by a new system partner.  Effective July 1, 2017, (agency, name address, telephone number, e-mail address) will be your new service provider for the WIOA youth program.

You will be contacted by a representative of ______________ to discuss continuation of your program activities and goals.  If you have not been contacted by (date), please contact  ____________ at the number given above.

It has been our pleasure to work with you in achieving your career goals. 
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